
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Oliver Curling Centre 
735 McKinney Road 
Oliver, BC  V0H 1T3 

 

Hello Attendees, 

One of the bonuses of having the Provincial Mixed Curling Championships in Oliver is that we 
are in the heart of wine country.  We have world class wineries, world class wine and world class 
restaurants – all close by.  One of those restaurants is a sponsor of our Championship and they 
would very much like to have you come to dinner.  Their winery is called Burrowing Owl and 
their restaurant is called the Sonora Room. https://www.burrowingowlwine.ca/the-
restaurant/the-sonora-room/  I have been there to eat at least a dozen times and I have always 
had good food and great service. 

On Thursday evening, Draw 2, we have 6 teams curling and 6 teams not curling.  We would like 
to invite the 6 non curling teams to have dinner at The Sonora Room.  The Sonora Room has 
agreed to provide all curlers who can come with a free glass of Burrowing Owl wine.  If there is 
enough of us who want to go, they will also prepare a special menu just for us.   

We need to know one week in advance, so by March 20, who wants to dine there.  Non curlers, 
coaches and hangers-on are welcome to join us, but we need to know the numbers of them 
too. And if there are any food allergies, let us know that as well. 

We have arranged to have a local wine tour bus take us to the restaurant and back, at no charge 
to you.  If you think you would ride on the bus, rather than drive yourself, tell us that too. 

Please RSVP to this letter as soon as you can, to dodger@persona.ca.  

Thank you, 

Dale Dodge 

Oliver Curling Club 


